6/4/22

The Mayor, Cr. Jim Child.

Dear Mayor

We request an exemption from the Roadworks Levy for our property.

We have been informed that we may be asked to pay $3000 for work done in Benton
Avenue, Healesville,

We live on the corner of Old Fernshaw Road and Benton Avenue. Our access is to Old
Fernshaw Road. We have no vehicular access to Benton Avenue, nor do we use it. It is a
dead-end road. The construction of a surface on Benton Avenue provides us with no
advantage whatever.

We are Aged Pensioners. $3000 represents our husband and wife pension for a month. That
is food and fuel for an entire month. We have to borrow money to deal with this.

We request you to exercise your discretion and take whatever action is necessary to relieve
us of the Levy.

Yours sincerely,

Map attached.



